
 

 

 

 

 

MESSAGE FROM MISS KONDO 

What a fantas)c World Book Day we had yesterday! The effort and range of costumes was so impressive. I 
really hope that you take the )me to you at our Youtube channel – there are so many videos for you and your 
children to enjoy, about a whole range of books and poems.  The author visits were a real treat and very 
inspira)on for the children. Thank you to EVERYONE who made it such a special day.  

So all I need to say now is get your alarm clock set, school bag packed, uniform ready because FULL SCHOOL 
IS  BACK ON MONDAY and I can’t wait to see you all!                          Stay safe this weekend.    Miss Kondo 

 

 

 
During this  challenging year I have 

been really moved by the kindness of  
strangers who have got out of their 
way to help West Acton these range 

for food and laptop donations, to 
someone leafleting the area for us 

and this week a donation from 
parents of a man who attended our 

school over 35 years ago. 

We thank them all. 

 

We are hopefully geJng a delivery of a selec)on of the £1 
WBD books so that the vouchers will not go to waste. 

 

What a fantas)c quote at the end of the day from one of our 
pupils: 

“A/er listening to Polly Ho-Yen's ?ps and seeing her write 
inspired me to write so I went on word and am wri?ng a book 

, I will send you the book when it's done!” 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome back to house points!  

Keep up the fantas?c behaviour!  

  

 

 

IMPORTANT COVID – 19 

If your child or anyone in your 
household has a posi)ve COVID 
-19 test result during half term 

please email the school 
admin@west-

acton.ealing.sch.uk 

It is very important that you 
keep your child at home if 
ANYONE in the house has 

symptoms or a posi)ve test 
result, especially siblings. 

It is also important to know the 
symptoms of COVID-19 (new or 

con)nuous cough, high 
temperature, loss of sense of 

smell or taste) 

Please test anyone who has 
symptoms 

Please note the first day of 
symptoms. 

HERE to HEAR and HELP! 

Please do get in contact if you feel 
that your child or you need support 
during this time we are apart. Our 

school wellbeing team is continues to 
be very active and available for YOU. 

We are re-opening for ALL pupils on 
Monday 8th March. 

See full details here: 
https://www.westactonprimaryschool.
org/newsanddates/letters 

Over 600 parent/carers have already replied to 
respond to the photo and video permission form that 
was sent to you by text. Please do check and reply if 

you haven’t already. Thank you. 

Breakfast Club 
Our school run breakfast club is priced considerably lower than other schools 
as the staff are employed directly by the school. We offer the breakfast club 
to support our working parents and not to make a profit. Sadly, for a year 

now our breakfast club has been operating at a loss. 

Please do consider using and booking breakfast club so that we can continue 
to be able to offer this service at the competitive rate into the future. 

ROAD SAFETY 

We expect all of our community 
to feel safe around our school in 
the morning and at afternoon 
collection time. Sadly, some of 
our parents have been driving 
disrespectfully or illegally. This 
was reported in the Autumn, by 
local residents and other parents 

since January. 

This is unacceptable – please 
do not put people at risk. 



 
 

Ten Pin Bowling Year 5/Year 6 
04.03.21 

Featherstone School Sports Partnership visited West Acton Primary School on 
Thursday for their fourth event this term. Year 5 and Year 6 children took part, and 
this time it was to participate in ten pin bowling. 

The children learnt the basic skills necessary to complete this activity, whilst also 
developing their team building skills. The event is part of Featherstone SSP’s inter-
school competitions and the children had to work together to get the highest points 
total possible for the school. Results for all schools have not yet been completed but 
we are currently scoring very high in the rankings. 

Well done to all the children who participated so enthusiastically and with such clear 
enjoyment. 

 

 

   

 

 



Budding Ar?sts 

Two of our pupils have won Art compe??ons! We are very proud of them! 

Andrei  won a runner up prize  and a judge’s choice prize in the Don Hanson Charitable Founda?on  2020 
drawing compe??on. 

 

Ryan won the Metropolitan Police Poster Compe??on February 2021 

 



 


